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At a recent legislative hearing examining the governor’s proposed budget, I raised the specter of

state borrowing and debt, and particularly the burden being left to future generations of decision

makers and, especially, taxpayers. New York already has America’s highest state and local

government debt per capita.

Senator O'Mara offers his weekly perspective on many of the key challenges and issues

facing the Legislature, as well as on legislative actions, local initiatives, state programs and

policies, and more. Stop back every Monday for Senator O'Mara's latest column "From the
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Capitol..."

This week, "Hold on to your wallets, New York" 

[see attached copy above of Senator O'Mara's column in the January 27, 2019 Corning Leader]


